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Inside we have been learning that we do not need to be 

frightened of spiders and practised using a cup and 

paper to take our pretend spiders outside.  We have 

made firework patterns using different utensils. 

Outside we have learnt about why we celebrate 

Bonfire Night and made our own Guy for our Brambles 

bonfire.  We have pretended to be fireworks and used 

our bodies to make different actions and used the 

footballs like the spiders in the story used peas! 
 

Something Special 
 

Why not make some edible sparklers together or 

create some spiders from Oreo biscuits and pretzel 

sticks?  The recipe for the sparklers can be picked up 

from the book swap box.  Brambles staff would love to 

see how they turned out; so do email a picture if you 

do make them. 
 

   
 

A great idea to help little hands to hold sparklers: 

 
   

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Spinderella and I love spiders 
 

Song: Incy wincey spider climbed up the 

areoplane    
 
 

Rhyme: Fireworks   

 

Brambles shares toilets with kids club so the 

toilets are in use until 9am and from 3pm, so if 

your child needs the toilet before or after 

Brambles, please use the ones in the main school 

foyer.   
 

 

 
 

 

December 6th 

Non Uniform Day (Brambles wear Christmas jumpers) PTA 

Christmas Fair 

December 13th  

(Note amended date from summer handout) 
Brambles Assembly 11.00am-12.30pm 

Christmas jumpers or outfits  
(no super hero outfits or onesies please) 

December 18th  

Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


